Isla Verde Mining & Development Corp

Announcement

June 26, 2018

Today, There were a group of Korean people visited our field of Abra River in
Philippine without our invitation, which was very troublesome to our daily operation.

To avoid similar incidents in the future, we hereby announce that all potential
business should be directed to me and my assigned staff. To avoid unnecessary
delay or any difficulty in business processing in the future, please do contact me first.
We welcome all potential business; however, to be efficient, contacting the person in
charge will be the first and only step to start a business relationship.

Please feel free to contact me by e-mail: wenlee2003@yahoo.com
Either | or my staff will contact you as soon as we receive your mail.
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Steve Lee,
Director

Quality is what we are proud of !



